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New Generation Virtual Awards rescheduled to stream 25
September

Justpalm.tv has announced that the New Generation virtual awards will now stream on 25 September at 7pm due to not
being able to stream on 23 September, the original planned date.

The ceremony can be watched on New Generation's social media pages, on Justpalm.tv and their associated social media
platforms, and Media Updates' social media pages.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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